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BY EMAIL 

May 20, 2022 

Raeya Jackiw 
Ontario Sustainable Energy Association 
1 Toronto St. 
Toronto, ON M5C 2V6 
rjackiw@willmsshier.com 

Dear Ms. Jackiw:  

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) Clean Energy Credits 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of the letter sent by Ms. Jackiw 
on behalf of the Ontario Sustainable Energy Association dated May 11, 2022. The letter 
supports Environmental Defence’s request for a process to consider OPG’s sale of 
clean energy credits arising from its OEB-rate-regulated assets. 
  
As noted in the OEB’s May 4, 2022 letter to Mr. Elson and Ms. Zadeh, the OEB is 
currently considering the matter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All parties to EB-2020-0290 
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